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Okay to those who are listening to their constituents.
My husband & I live in Ashland Oregon.
We are registered voters. We are in our 60's & are educated intelligent people!

We are opposed to mandatory vaccinations. this bill HB3063 has some serious flaws. Any
vaccines can be added to it if its passed without our approval.

Until pharmaceutical companies come up with vaccines that are more safe making them
mandatory is a travesty. .

My first child had a severe reaction to her first MMR vaccination. It was to be a series. She
had a high fever, was listless & her leg swelled up like a sausage. it took 48 hrs for her to
improve. We are very fortunate that there was no residual impact on her 3 month old body. I
was only 21. I didn't take her back in for the second one. I began studying about vaccines &
was horrified to find out how many children had severe problems post vaccination. At that
time in the 70's I found out that the drug companies were using British statistics for education
yet their vaccine composition wasn't the same.

I opted for my daughter to have the polio vaccine when she was older. My second child wasn't
vaccinated except for tetanus.

We hope that you will read this & add it to all the other people asking for us to have medical
freedom as is our constitutional right.

respectfully,

Joanna & Greg Pecoraro
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